

Peachtree City Dog Park Association

Business meeting of May 18, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:27 pm.

In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Treasurer Marla Curley, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, Director Maureen Kuebler, Luis Galindo and James and Rebecca Ferguson.

Old Business:

1. April's meeting minutes were read and approved.
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 4/01/2022: \$12,175.92. Total Deposits: \$907.96. Total Expenses: \$1,113.53. Ending Balance as of 4/30/2022: \$11,969.85.
3. Improvement project: Bryant met with STR still hasn't received approval from their corporate office but should come soon. Installation could still happen in late June or July.
4. Repairs & Maintenance
 - a. 5 pine trees within the fence of the rear park are marked for removal. Maureen will contact Public Works about those and the tree removals outside the fence.
 - b. We approved Heard Landscaping's proposal to scrape, add dirt where needed and spread mulch. 2 or 3 additional loads of mulch are needed. Bryant will schedule with Dan Heard.
5. "Chester's Gazebo" sign will be 8" x 72" and designed with a painted or stained wood background.
6. Our membership check was well-received and profitable so we will be repeating it more often.
7. A. Social media: we will be working with James and Rebecca to choose a title for our new Facebook page and other social media. They will check into a hashtag options and availability. Luis is looking forward to posting his photos.
 - b. Board member bios need to be updated.
8. Volunteer Work Day: will be scheduled after the landscaping crew is done. We would like to empty out the shed as well.

New Business:

1. Surveillance cameras: further research is needed. Game cameras have wifi or solar but not usually both. Bryant provided a quote for a wired camera system that could be mounted on the shed. We have access to an old computer with a hard drive for storage of media (will it work in the shed?) We will look into Ring/Nest cameras and consider more options.
2. Incident form: We still need more information from Anne on that. We want to start tracking incidents more closely so we can recognize when there is a problem dog and take action. Rita will look into setting up the database to record each dog's name and photos. The last incident was handled well and everyone involved behaved responsibly.
3. 4th of July Parade. There's no information on our position yet. We signed up 2 golf carts but can change it if needed. We may have a walker or two to pass out treats.

Meeting adjourned at 7:26 pm.